
From: Stock, William
Sent: 4/13/2011 11:05:22 AM
To: 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov);

'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Hydro Testing: Response to Julie Halligan's Letter to Kirk Johnson 

«...» «...»

Julie:

Attached is our response to your April 8 Letter to Kirk Johnson. I am sending you this electronically to 
expedite your review of our answers to your questions.

The letter references additional enclosures which are maps of the test sites. Those files are massive 
and I have had them copied to data CDs. I will be coming to the Commission this morning to hand 
deliver those to you and the CCs to this e-mail along with hard copies of the attached letter.

Please let me know as soon as possible if you need any more information on this as we need to start 
our customer communications as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Bill

SB GT&S 0810658
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